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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Beach at Albert Dyck Park Closed 
  
ABBOTSFORD, August 3, 2016 – Albert Dyck Park is open for water sports use and 
boating, but the beach is still closed to swimming and wading.  
 
The latest water tests placed our levels below the threshold for E.coli contamination but 
Fraser Health requires 5 days of low levels to reopen for public swimming and wading.   
 
If daily testing continues to be low, it is anticipated that the lake will be open for 
swimming and wading by the end of the week.  
 
The pools at Abbotsford and Mastqui Recreation Centre are open for residents wishing 
to swim. 
 
Thank you. 

http://www.fraserhealth.ca/
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